
School & Community Relations Committee
May 13, 2021

Attendance:

Tracy Baron BOE Member
Shannon Johnson BOE Member
Kevin Ridley Video Production Coordinator
Doug Berry Assistant Superintendent
Liz Hausman Public Information Officer
Diane Newell Chief Information Officer
Lisa Brady Superintendent

The Committee discussed the upcoming Budget/Trustee Vote
● PTSA Vote Yes! Signs are being distributed around Town
● DFSF sent Letter to the Editor and also an email blast
● Lisa will make a robo call on Monday and Tuesday afternoons
● The District has a new banner at the corner of Cedar and Main
● Reminder included in Mayor’s newsletter
● Liz will send e-newsletter on Sunday
● K-12 reminder on Monday (Diane and Liz will work on this)
● Reminders posted on Facebook and Advertorial running in the Enterprise

The Committee discussed the upcoming student vaccination site which will be held on
Wednesday, May 19th for students ages 12 years and up. This is a joint effort with the other
Rivertown School Districts. Slots filled up immediately and an extra vaccinator was added to
add an additional 30 appointments.


